
Tuesday, May 8, 2012 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
 

ASB Announcements 
The ASB Office will not accept checks for the remainder of the year.  Please be sure to pay for all items such as 
Prom, yearbooks & debts with cash or money order. 
 
Students 
Color Guard Workshop May 10th & 11th from 3:30-5:30 p.m. in the HHS cafeteria!  Learn how to spin a flag 
and be part of the HHS Band & Color Guard.  We are seeking dancers and anyone willing to learn and perform.  
Looking forward to seeing you there.  Wear clothes you can move in☺ 
 
Cheer tryout packets for 2012-2013 are available this week, May 7-11, in the HHS Guidance Office. 
 
Seniors – please submit all slideshow pictures to Mrs. Clayton’s classroom 152 or Morgan Webb at 
hhsyearbook_2012@yahoo.com by May 18th.   
 
Any AP or honor student that is interested in being an AVID tutor next year, please stop by room 106 for an 
application.  This experience will be one of your elective classes, but can also be used on your resume and 
college applications. 
 
Art Club meets every Monday at lunch in Rm. 605.  Everyone is welcome☺ 
 
Christian Club meets every Wednesday in Rm. 101.  Please bring $3 for lunch. 
 
There will be an Academic Decathlon meeting at lunch in Rm. 155 on Thursday 5/10.  All new and current 
members please attend to make plans for the summer. 
 
There will be an “S” Club meeting on Thursday, 5/10 at lunch in Rm. 204.  Bring your own lunch. 
 

Character 
“The true test of civilization is not the census, nor the size of cities, nor 
the crops – no, but the kind of man the country turns out.” – Ralph 
Waldo Emerson 
 

Infer – read between the lines 
 
 

 


